
 

This year, we will be using a tool called Duolingo for Schools. Duolingo is a free 

app designed to help students learn languages. Because Duolingo can be 

downloaded to any smartphone, and even used on a web browser on computers, 

it means that students will have access to additional practice in their language at 

their fingertips!  

Their login details will be given to them via their contact books. 

Please consider supporting your child at home by encouraging them to spend 

time with Duolingo. Encourage them to maintain their Streak by ensuring that 

they log time daily, if only just a few minutes! You can also help them stay 

motivated by providing reminders, or even practicing by signing up and utilizing a 

free Duolingo account yourself! 

Together, we can ensure that they maximize their learning, both inside and 

outside of the classroom.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs L Picciola 

 

  


